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May 22, 1957

The Honorable Clifton L., Mack
Acting Commissioner

Ceneral Services Administration
Federal Supply Service
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr, Mack:

This acknowledges your letter
with reference to the possibility of obtaining
a barge for ferrying trucks across the lake
formed by the Carrison Dam.

| am greatly pleased by the
favorable tone of your letter, and shall look
forward with much anticipation to hearing from
you again soon, in the hope that suitable arrange-
ments can be made for acquiring such equipment
for the use of the people on the fort Berthold
Reservation.

Sincerely yours,

Usher L. Burdick, M. C.
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